
What we were learning before half term What we are learning next week Notices

Maths: we were looking at repeated addition 
and multiplication statements

Literacy: we didn’t have a chance to start our 
new book as we did some fantastic report 
writing on our half term holiday and the visit 
from the fire service. 

Science: We have started looking at habitats 
and the children are already looking at micro-
habitats in DT by designing and building Bug 
Hotels. We went on an observational walk 
and were delighted to find lots of buds on the 
trees, some blossom and daffodils! 

Geography: We have re-capped on the 
continents and countries of the UK before 
looking at Norfolk’s beaches and the physical 
features we find. We also talked about the 
beautiful grey seal population at Horsey.  

Maths: we will start linking our multiplication 
facts to division

Literacy: We will be looking at our non-fiction 
book “A planet full of plastic and how you can 
help”. This text, designed for key stage 1, links 
to our geography and science work. 

Science: We will be continuing with food 
chains and classifying 
carnivores/omnivores/plant eaters. 

Geography:  We will look at the Arctic Circle; 
where it is and what it is!

Reminders

Each class will be taking part in CanDo sessions on 
Tuesday as part of our GR8 as UR work. The most 
recent Guinness Word Record books can be 
signed by our visitor if you have them. 

Thursday is World Book Day

Please come dressed as your favourite book 
character and don’t forget to bring a book to 
swap! 

*PE*
Please make sure your child’s PE kit is always in 
school.
PE is taught twice a week; either Monday & 
Tuesday or Tuesday & Wednesday. 

Please make sure reading records stay in bags so 
the children have their log in details to hand for 
purple mash/times too/accelerated reader etc
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